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SUNDAY SCHOOL HOUR 

  9:40:  Prayer time in the Fellowship Hall 

  9:45:  Singing with the children downstairs   

10:00:  Sunday School Classes Begin 

10:50:  End of Sunday School 

 
WORSHIP HOUR:  11:00  

WELCOME, ANNOUNCEMENTS, OFFERING AND PENNY POWER  
 
WORSHIP BY SINGING:  Hymn Sunday 
 
COMMUNION 
 
Dismissal for Mountaineer Kidz 
 
SERMON: Pastor Bruce will preach on the subject, “Resolving Conflict in a 
Biblical Manner” from Galatians 2:11-14 
 
CLOSING SONG AND PRAYER 
 
 
TONIGHT  AT 6 P.M.:  Please plan to attend a Special Meeting with 

the Church Council and Spiritual Leadership Team at the church.  This is 

regarding an initial key decision for our church.  Additional details will 

be provided during announcement times and future bulletins. 

 

EQUIPPING THE SAINTS appreciates all the used Sunday School 

materials, outdated Daily Bread devotions, etc.  So, keep them coming!  

There is a box in the foyer for this material. 

ELECTION EVE PRAYER will be held on Monday, November 4 from 6:30 
until 8:30 p.m. at three locations:  Wayne Hills Baptist Church, Common 
Ground in Fishersville, and Wayside Baptist Church in Waynesboro.  You are 
welcome to come and join other believers in guided prayer for all or part of the 
two hours. 

WEDNESDAY FROM 2:00 – 3:00:  Prayer time at the church.   

 

WEDNESDAY NIGHT AT 7:00: We will be studying the book of Nehemiah.  

This week’s lesson is from chapter 8: “Scripture Changes YOU!”  Join us in 

this study.  Classes for children and youth also. 

 

MDS PROJECT (Peggy’s house) in Wardensville, WVA   

On Saturday, November 9, we are planning to put on siding on the house in 

Wardensville, WVA.  All who can go please contact Dave Nice.  The van will 

leave Dave’s home at 6:00 a.m. 

 

NEXT SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 10:   All Samaritan Shoeboxes are due!  Put 

them into LuAnne’s Sunday School classroom.  Thank you! 

 

THANKSGIVING MEAL BOXES FOR LOCAL FAMILIES: 

If you want to help fill the boxes, place your items on the shelves by the front 

door by Sunday, November 17.  Food items needed are:  Canned green beans, 

canned corn, canned peas, canned cranberry sauce, packets or jars of gravy, 

bread or muffin mix, canned yams, cans or boxes of broth, boxed stuffing, 

boxed mac and cheese, envelopes or boxes of mashed potatoes, and dessert 

mix.  Gift cards or donations to purchase turkeys are also welcome. 

 

SATURDAY,  DECEMBER 14 AT 4:00 P.M. 

There will be a benefit concert by Heather Berry Mabe and Friends at Central 

Baptist Church, 261 Bookerdale Rd., Waynesboro, VA.  Free will offering to 

benefit Raymond Berry who has stage 3 colon cancer. 

 

A PASTORAL EMAIL is sent out by Pastor Bruce every Friday with thoughts 

and announcements.  If you would like to receive it, send Pastor Bruce an email 

at pastor@mtnviewmennonite.org and let him know. 

 

PRAISE!  Becky Buyny (who had cancer) received a clean CT scan! 

 
PRAY FOR:  Several men from our congregation who are at a Men’s Retreat; 

Sharon Moran’s brother Dale; spend extra time praying for the ELECTION; 

Health issues:  Trudy’s sister (Peggy), Janet Brooks, Esther Campbell (hip 

surgery after suffering a fall); Chalmers, Ava, Ross, Amy Brooks, Rebecca, Jen, 

Allison, Bruce, Lindsey, and Mari.  Also, those who have been affected by the 

hurricanes.  

November 3, 2024 
Greeters: 

Wes and Chris Yoder 
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